

MAINE SUPPLEMENT

S.K. Michael L. Doten Commander Editor: Riley Greenwood E-mail: broryguy3483@yahoo.com



Greetings Sir Knights,

Hope all are warm and well in this cold winter weather. As most know, we are still under Most Eminent Grand Masters General Order #14. But there are items that must get done and to do so your Grand Division Officers are well rehearsed to assist each Commandery in holding a virtual business meeting, this meeting would allow each Commandery to elect officers and to do the required administrative reports.

As I have stated in earlier editions, this article is in writing a month prior to it being published. At the time of this writing there is at least on Sir Knight in the hospital with COVID-19 so let is remember and pray that our Sir Knights stay healthy and well.

As we all have heard by now there are several vaccines available in fighting COVID-19, and you may also hear there is a new strain of COVID making its way around the world. But with all this going on my hope is to have a

Grand Conclave in April at the Hilton Gardens in Bangor where we all can meet in person, but I may, because of the safety and the wellbeing of the Sir Knights, hold a Conclave online using ZOOM. As we get closer to April, I will make the decision on how to present our Stated Grand Conclave and to do so I will inform the Grand Division Officers, which will contact each Commandery's Commanders.

February is the month we celebrate our Special Ladies as well as the birthday of our Brother, George Washington who holds a special place in our hearts as a Freemason and founding father of our Great Nation.

Prayer: Father keep us healthy in Body, Mind and Spirit while we wait for the effects of this Pandemic to lessen. Amen.

God Bless us and the World.

Per order of Attest

Michael L Doten Sr. Thomas A Emery

18 february 2021 maine supplement 19